
      

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
                        TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION  

SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING- CANCELED 
 

                                  
In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 c 231, the Teaneck Board of 
Education is canceling the special public meeting on Thursday, June 27th, 2024. 
 
 

MEETING DATE  

Special Public 
Meeting 

Thursday, June 27, 2024 CANCELED 

 
 

 
Sincerely, 
Haqquisha Q. Taylor 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary  
 


